
Some of the universally agreed things that make up “A Good Life” include having a typical 
level of control over our lives; opportunities to explore and determine our own life path; 
feeling and being respected and listened to; and having people to share our lives with that 
know, love and honour our uniqueness. 

To help us to start thinking more deeply about how supported decision making fits as part 
of the Good Life we have invited Michael Kendrick to come and share with us some of his 
experience in this area; contemplate some helpful underlying principles; discuss who and what 
is involved; and to explore the question of why does this all matter?

Michael Kendrick is currently the director of initiatives on supported decision making for the 
Center for Public Representation in the United States. These currently consist of five demonstration 
projects on supported decision making in Massachusetts and one in Georgia. He has spent the last 
twenty years in international consulting and prior to that was the Assistant Commissioner for the 
Massachusetts Developmental Services Department and Director of the Institute for Leadership and 
Community Development.

Supported Decision Making      
as part of the Good Life

There is nothing more natural than supporting decision making

Wednesday, April 17, 2019
9:00am to 3:30pm

The Gathering Place
20-850 King St. West, Oshawa

Register online 
here!

or contact Laura 
for more details

lpowell@dafrs.com 
(905)436-2500 ext.2312

Thinking about the future?
Wanting to ensure both a good life and having safeguards in place for your loved one?

Join us as we explore this rocky pathway.

www.dafrs.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScxna_8ZOSouCbKnV7UcqbsPdziOrX33NsIw3Xve_RUoGHomA/viewform?usp=sf_link

